
Newsletter 
 
 
 

January 2019 
 

  

 
WINTER PARKING  
Reminder that to allow for 
snow removal parking is 
not allowed on the City 
streets or paved right-of-
ways November 1st 
through March 31st 

 
HOLIDAY HOURS 
Delta City Offices will be CLOSED 
January 21st in observance of Human 
Rights Day.  Payments can be made 
online 24/7 at www.xpressbillpay.com 
 
GENERAL PLAN UPDATE 
As part of our general plan update, 
college students will be going door to 
door soliciting for opinions and 
information.  Please assist them in any 
way you can.  Thank you! 
 
UTILITY PAYMENTS 
 Equal pay amounts have been 

recalculated for 2019 and new 
amounts reflect on this month’s bill.  If 
you are interested in taking 
advantage of this program, please 
contact the City Office.  

 When paying by check or money 
order, please do not staple it to the 
payment stub. Extra envelopes are 
available by the west door drop box. 

 Organize the new year with AutoPay.  
To participate, visit the City Office or 
online at  www.xpressbillpay.com. 

 
BUSINESS LICENSE RENEWALS 
2018 Business Licenses expired 12/31.  
If you did not renew and need to, 
please contact the City Office. 
 
LIBRARY HAPPENINGS 
Please check with the library for their 
events this month, 435-864-4945. 

 
WINTER WEATHER REMINDERS  
 Please use caution around plows.  
They are big, heavy and require a lot 
of space to maneuver and extra time to  
stop. Please stay back and give them  
plenty of room to work.  
 Know you and your vehicle’s limits.  
 Be alert and allow extra travel time.  
 Business owners and homeowners 
are responsible for clearing sidewalks,  
parking, and drives.  
 It is also good to know that it is best 
to shovel driveways to the sides. 
Anything pushed into the street is likely 
to end up back in the driveway or 
sidewalk when a plow comes by.  

 
PREVENT PIPES FROM FREEZING 
www.redcross.org  
 Keep garage doors closed if there 

are water supply lines in the garage. 
 Open kitchen and bathroom cabinet 

doors to allow warmer air to circulate 
around the plumbing. Be sure to 
move any harmful cleaners and 
household chemicals up out of the 
reach of children and pets. 

 When the weather is very cold 
outside, let the cold water drip from 
the faucet served by exposed pipes. 
Running water through the pipe - 
even at a trickle - helps prevent 
pipes from freezing. 

 Keep the thermostat set to the same 
temperature both during the day and 
at night. By temporarily suspending 
the use of lower nighttime 
temperatures, you may incur a 
higher heating bill, but you can 
prevent a much more costly repair 
job if pipes freeze and burst. 

 If you will be going away during cold 
weather, leave the heat on in your 
home, set to a temperature no lower 
than 55° F. 

 On a side note:  for continued flow, it 
is also crucial to pay your water bill 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Upcoming Events 
1st Welcome 2019 
9th Planning & Zoning 
15th Prior Balances Due 
16th City Council 
21st Human Rights Day 
25th Current Bills Due 
 
Next Month 
Valentine’s Day 
Presidents Day 
 
On Going 
Library Programs 

Online Billpay 
www.xpressbillpay.com 
Pay your bill online 24/7 

Office Hours 
Office: M-Th 7AM-6PM 
Closed Holidays 
Library: M, T, Th 2-8PM, 
W 11AM-8PM, F 1-6PM, 
S 12-5PM. Closed Sunday 

Delta City 
76 N 200 W 
Delta, UT 84624 
www.delta.utah.gov 
435-864-2759 
435-864-4945, Library 
After hours emergency: 
Ext: 45, Water & Sewer 
Ext: 49, Animal Control 

Did you know… 
The names of the 
rooms at the 
Community Center 
are former names of 
Delta.  Do you know 
what they are? 

Aiken, Burtner, Melville 

- Welcome 2019 - 


